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Monday 23rd May 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers  
  

Arts Festival Trip at The Belgrade Theatre, Tuesday 21st June 2022 
 

Exciting news! The tickets are now on sale for the Arts Festival on Tuesday 21st June. See the poster attached to order 
directly from Belgrade Theatre box office.  
  
Performance times 1.30pm and 6.00pm.  
  
As you know, this will be an all-day event providing the children rehearsal time and two performances.  
  
We have arranged transport to take the children to the theatre and return them to school after the evening 
performance.  The coach will leave school at 9.10am and will return to school just after 9pm.   
  
Your child will need to bring a packed lunch, a packed tea and any other snacks suitable to sustain them for the day. 
They can bring this in a backpack that they will be responsible for. Please do not bring any sweets or fizzy drinks but do 
bring a water bottle to be refilled during the day.  
 
Children will need to wear a bright coloured t-shirt, black leggings/ joggers and trainers along with their school 
sweatshirt.  
  
If you wish to collect your child from the evening performance and take them home directly from the Belgrade Theatre 
you may but notice must be given for these arrangements. This is not something that can be arranged on the day. For 
safeguarding purposes your child will need to be passed to their designated adult on the evening and this will need to 
be agreed beforehand. A separate letter will come out with these arrangements nearer to the time where you can 
indicate who this will be.  
 
  
This is going to be a fantastic opportunity to perform as part of a larger group. Something the children have missed 
dearly over the last few years.  
 
  
Yours sincerely  

 
Emma Longworth  
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